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Re: Andrew Guzy 
PO Box 3638 
North Royalton, OH 44133 

Docketing Case No.:. 10-0388 
y 

Notes: I 
I am expressing my concern regarding First Energya?Ts request for a $390 million increase in their distribution 
charge to us the consimier. First Energy in my opinion is showing very little consideration for its customers 
after just receiving approval in May 2009 for $137 million. And yet they want this approved prior to May 5th. 
In addition, I am an owner of an all-electric home purchased back in 1979 and for years, it was stated by FE that 
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as long as I did not convert to gas, I would receive a discount. My bills are now over 200% to 300% higher 
since First Energy pulled this discount. Even though supposedly FE has stopped the higher rate, the whole issue 
appears to be pending with no end in sight. When is FE going to present a plan to address this? 
As such please oppose Case No. 10-0388 

Please docket the attached in the case numljer above. 


